
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: March 18, 2021 

Item description/summary: 

Discuss opening the OPUD pool for the 2021 season. This item was discussed in the parks committee. 
The pool has several very large failures in the fiberglass surface coating. These areas are beyond our 
ability to repair as we have done for many smaller spots in the past. I have asked for quotes to have 
the repair done professionally by a pool coating company. Other challenges include getting the 
required staffing in time and of course COVID concerns. With Board approval we will advertise for the 
pool manager and lifeguards and plan on opening the pool. We may have to truncate plans for the 
pool to include a shorter season or even cancelation of the season altogether.   

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

N/A 

 

Employee Feedback 

None 

 

Sample Motion: 

Move to authorize staff to advertise for seasonal pool manager and lifeguards in anticipation of 
opening the OPUD pool.  

Prepared by: 

John Tillotson, P.E., General Manager 

 

 


